
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third Tuesday 

of each month. This month the meeting will be on April 16th at 9:00 a.m. in the 

dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We 

look forward to seeing you! 

 Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 10:00 

a.m. in the dining room Catholic Mass will be held the first Thursday of each 

month. For April, Mass will be on April 4th at 10:00 a.m. in the front commu-

nity area.  
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Diabetic Support Group Meeting April 3rd 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department will be at The Village on 

April 3rd at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly support group meeting. This meeting is 

open to the public, so if you know of someone that could benefit, please feel free 

to invite them. 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in April to 

draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We 

hope that everyone is benefitting from this service.  

Blood Pressure Screening April 8th 

VNA Tip will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. on April 8th for their monthly 

blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room 

to get your blood pressure checked and recorded for you.  
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MCL for Lunch April 12th 

The Village at Morse Farm is pleased to announce that we will be taking a trip 

on April 12th to MCL Cafeteria in Springfield for lunch. For any residents that 

would like to join us, please sign up at the front desk no later than April 4th. 

We will be leaving around 10:00 a.m. Each resident will be responsible for the 

cost of their meal. We hope that you can join us! 
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Reminders 

-Rent is due by the 8th of 

the month 

-24 hour notice for guests 

at meals 

-24 hour notice for ALL 

transportation 

-Policy and Procedure 

Handbook is located at the 

front desk 

Breakfast at Beaver Dam April 24th 

In April we will be going to Beaver Dam for breakfast on April 24th at 7:00 a.m. Anyone that would like 

to join us that morning will need to sign up at the front desk no later than Monday, April 22nd. The cost 

of the meal is at the expense of the resident. 

Other Events This Month 

-Pretty Nails 

-Dollar General 

-Dominoes 

-Bunco 

-Shopping 

-Uno 

-Bingo 

JUST TALK 

Supportive Living Week April 22nd-26th 

The week of April 22nd-26th the state of Illinois will celebrate Supportive Living Week. The Village will 

be having celebrations throughout this week. Tuesday we ask you to support your favorite baseball team 

at lunch by wearing a shirt or hat from your team. Wednesday will be an open house, so if you know of 

anyone that would like a tour of our facility please invite them out. Thursday will be “bring your favor-

ite joke to lunch day.” Then we will end the week with an Ice Cream Social at 2:00 p.m. in the dining 

room. We hope that you can join us for these upcoming events to celebrate Supportive Living Week! 

Movie Night April 19th 

The Village will be having Movie Night in the front community area on April 19th at 6:00 p.m. Please 

join us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. If you have any suggestions on a movie to watch this night, 

please see Kelsey in advance. The movie for this month will be announced at a later date. 

The Village at Morse Farm 
“Where neighbors become friends & 

friends become family” 

 

Transportation 

The Village would like to remind all residents that when they are scheduling transportation, if you can 

avoid scheduling any appointments between the hours of 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m. it would be greatly appre-

ciated. We know that this is not always possible. We thank you for your cooperation. Lunch time 

around the facility is a busy time and sometimes when we have a lot of residents going out it makes us 

short staffed in the dining room. Thank you again for your cooperation to this matter.  


